Resolution of the Board of Directors' in its
meeting held on January 27, 2020

We are pleased to inform you that the
Board of Directors of United Power
Company (SAOG) resolved the following in
its meeting held on January 27, 2020

1- The Board approved the audited
Financial Statements of the Company
for the year ended 31 Dec 2019 along
with the Board of Directors’ Report,
Management Discussion  Analysis
Report and Report on Code of
Corporate Governance.

2- The Board recommended to
distribute final cash dividends for the
financial year ended 31/12/2019,
subject to the approval of the
Shareholders in the forthcoming
AGM, as follows:

- Ordinary shareholders at 110 % (Rial
1.100 for each share).

- Preference shareholders at 118.3 %
(Rial 1.183 for each share).

The entitlement of final dividends is for the
Company’s shareholders registered with
Muscat  Clearing & Depository Company
SAOC on the AGM date to be held on 16
February 2020.
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3- The Board of Directors reviewed the

request received from Oman Power
and Water Procurement Company, to
provide a proposal for ancillary
services from the plant after the end
of the Power Purchase agreement on
May 19, 2020. Based on the proposal
, The Board of Directors decided to
request the shareholders to
authorise the Board of Director of the
Company entering into bidding and
finalising the extension of Manah
Power Plant operation beyond 19
May 2020 ( the schedule transfer
date) on behalf of the Company and
to do all these acts, sign all
documents and file and register any
documents with any relevant
authority and obtain consents and
approvals on behalf of the Company
and the Shareholders which may be
deemed appropriate or necessary in
connection with the said extension
on AGM
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Thanking you,
For United Power Company (SAOG)

Murtadha bin Ahmed bin Sultan
Chairman




